
 

  Our aim this month is to help the children to 

identify different sea creatures in the 

underwater world.  We will be looking at the 

different environments that these sea creatures 

live in e.g. penguins and polar bears live in very 

cold arctic seas whereas tropical fish would be 

found in warmer climates. We will also be enjoying 

turning into pirates in our role play area. 

Theme for January is THE UNDERWATER 

WORLD 
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  Some Underwater World words 

Starfish, scallop, sea urchin, 

seahorse, crab, polar bear, 

penguin, whale. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming 

Jo Jingles to Nursery in January. 

Children will have the opportunity to 

participate in monthly Jo Jingles 

sessions until June.  

  

Help Us 

Visit the beach and collect some natural materials 

(stones, seaweed, shells etc) to add to our 

underwater world investigation area. 

Please practise with your child how to put on and zip 

up their coat to develop independence. 

 

As the weather turns colder 

we ask that all children come 

to school with a coat, hat, 

scarf and gloves to 

participate in outdoor play 

daily. 

Punctuality 

We ask that children are brought to 

school on time every morning, this is 

essential as dinner numbers need to be 

collated and left to the office by 9.10am. 

Doors open from 1.15pm in the afternoons 

and all children must be collected by 

1.30pm as staff will be involved in 

meetings once children leave. 

NURSERY  FUND 

Term 2  £26 

 or 

Jan  £8  Feb £8  Mar £8  

Apr £6 

Cheques to Dundela Infants’ 

School Nursery Fund. 

If you are clearing out any old  

toys to make room for new 

toys from Santa, Nursery 

would be very grateful of any 

toys still in good working order. 

 
Dates to Remember 

16 Jan   Jo Jingles 

18 Jan  PTA Disco 10.30 – 12 

21 Jan   Nursery and P1 Open                                            

Day 3-4pm. 

24 Jan   Mr Hulablloo visit 

30 Jan    Closing Date for P1 & 

               Nursery Applications 

14 Feb   No Waiting Class  

17 & 18 Feb Half Term  

19 Feb    School Closed 

               School Dev. Day 

9-11 Mar Parental Interviews 

(finish at 1pm)  

         

Happy New Year!  

Our sincere thanks 

for all the lovely 

gifts and donations 

we received  

at Christmas time.  

We really 

appreciated  

your generosity.  

 

 

 Thank you for 

joining with us in 

December for 

Nursery’s Medley 

of Christmas songs. 

It was a lovely 

morning and we are 

extremely proud at 

how well all the 

boys and girls did 

performing their 

songs. 
 


